Crowther Chapel Meeting

July 11, 2014 - Dexter's Inn - 8:30 AM.

In attendance: John Augustine, Debbie Grant, Josh Trow, Scott Hazelton, Skip & Wendy Nolin.

Debbie's final copy of the Chapel folder was shown. She did a beautiful job. Thank you for all your time, Debbie. Thank you to the Town Office for printing the copies.

We voted unanimously for the following people:

John Augustine was nominated by Wendy and seconded by Debbie.

Debbie Grant was nominated by Skip and seconded by Wendy.

Skip Nolin was nominated by Debbie and seconded by John.

Charlotte Brown was nominated by John and seconded by Skip.

Wendy Nolin was nominated by Josh and seconded by Skip.

There were NO visitors to the Chapel on June 29, Charlotte noted.

Jay Leavitt will docent July 27.

Debbie suggested thinning some of the trees around the chapel. John will talk to Van Webb about this.

Josh said that he would ask Barbara Vehun to send the second notice of the meeting to the Abbott Library.

Next meeting will be Friday, August 1st at 8:30. AM.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 AM.

Respectfully submitted,

Wendy Nolin, Secretary